
FORRESTVILLE VALLEY SCHOOL 
DISTRICT #22I 

SUPERINTENDENT 
Mrs. Sheri Smith 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            January 28, 2022 
 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week of January 28, 2022: 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 26 9 11 6 
Percent of Cases this week     2.97%         1.82%     4.10%    5.31% 

Year to Date Cases                         
(August 2021 – Present) 228 129 60 39 

Change from Week Prior -4 -10 +1 +5 
 
 
Our Girls’ Basketball contests have been rescheduled due to covid quarantine protocols. The next 
scheduled Girls’ Basketball contest is Monday, January 31st.  Please visit our district website 
www.fvdistrict221.org for the most up to date calendar information. 
 
Next Wednesday, February 2nd is an early dismissal for all students. Students will dismiss two hours early 
as follows: 

 German Valley Grade School  12:20 p.m. 
 Forreston Jr/Sr High School   12:40 p.m. 
 Forreston Grade School     12:50 p.m.  

 
May you have a wonderful weekend ahead. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Smith 
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